
 
Incoming 7th Grader taking Grade Level Mathematics, 

 

All incoming 7th graders who are taking Grade Level Mathematics are asked to complete a 

Khan Academy assignment over the summer. It is due by Friday, August 30th. 

 

For your first time logging into Khan Academy you will be prompted to answer a series of 

questions. Answer them appropriately for your grade. 

 

You are to work on the Mastery Assignment. 

 

Below are instructions on how to log into the program. 

 

Be sure NO ONE ELSE is logged into Google on the computer you are using. 

Go to www.khanacademy.org 

Click on the Log In Tab 

a.  
 

Sign in with Google 

b.  
 

Enter your school email and password 

You should see the home screen and the following 

 

 
 

Even though this says “100% Mastery of 5th grade” above, your goal is 50% Mastery of 

6th grade. 

After you’ve started this assignment, everytime you go back you click the  

Button to continue the assignment. 

 

http://www.khanacademy.org/

